
 

 

 

 

Ref No: 23-10-2018/19 

Date: 2nd October 2018        

 

MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 

FIRE AT COURTS SIGATOKA BRANCH 

 

The Company announces that around mid-day today (2nd October 2018), a fire 

originated adjacent to our Courts Sigatoka Branch and spread through the buildings 

and has engulfed the Branch. The damage to the branch at this stage is expected 

to be extensive. This branch is a relatively modest branch operation compared to 

other bigger branches. The branch was insured for material damage and business 

interruption and any losses will be covered by Insurance. The building is owned by 

an external landlord. The fourteen employees will be reassigned to other operations 

of the Company until Sigatoka Branch operations recommence. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

For more information please contact the Company Secretary on 

info@vil.com.fj or phone 679 – 3381 333 

 

 

 


